
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
SEPTEMBER 7, 2025 

 

 
 

PLEASE READ AFTER PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL: 

This weekend, September 6 & 7, is a special collection for the Archdiocese for the Military 

Services in parishes nationwide to support and provide pastoral care to Catholic members 

of the armed forces and relies on private donations because it receives no government 

funding. Proceeds support chaplains, faith formation for military families, lay leader 

training when priests are unavailable and other services.  Please give generously. 

 

 

◼ This Sunday is a joyful day!  Blessed Carlo Acutis, who died at 15 and used technology to 

share his faith, will be canonized as the Catholic Church’s first millennial saint. His story 

resonates with young people, and relics are being venerated ahead of the ceremony.  Please 

visit the St. Carlo Acutis information table after Mass outside the Church for further details 

and inspiration.  St. Carlo Acutis, pray for us! 

 

◼ OCIA Classes starting This Fall!  Adults interested in learning more about the Catholic 

Church, and those ready to complete formal studies for becoming a Catholic are invited to 

attend OCIA information sessions beginning on this Sunday, September 7, 2025, at 9:15 

a.m. in the O'Hare Center (building directly behind the church). 

 

◼ Confirmation preparation classes & Sunday school are open for enrollment. 

The Confirmation Prep is in the O’Hare Center at the back of the Church, and the Sunday 

School is at Nativity School.  All Catholic Students in grades 1-8 who are interested in 

learning more about our beautiful Catholic Faith and preparing to receive one of the 

Sacraments of Initiation are welcome!  Please contact: Noreen Browning, Director of 

Religious Education at (650) 325-7304. 


